
Subject: I'm not sure what to do, need advise please...

Posted by [WNxCABAL](#) on Fri, 24 Dec 2004 00:55:40 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

If I knew how, I may have done already, I have been that tempted to do so.
But I do know that it is the wrong way to go and isn't solving anyones problems.

I left JamesUH a message on their IRC (irc://uk.quakenet.org/uh-hosting) saying that if my case is not responded to by 2005, I will start Legal procedings.

Whether he see's that, I do not know.

But the thing that bugs me is, that my bro hosts his website with them, and has done for quite a while, and he has not been affected. That is what really confuses me
